
 

 

 

 

 

 

ESSENTIAL STEELWORKERS AT REPUBLIC 
DESERVE A FAIR CONTRACT NOW! 

July 27, 2022 - The USW Bat Light visited Ohio and New York this week to send a 
clear message to Republic Steel: FAIR CONTRACT NOW! Members of Canton, 
Massillon and Lackawanna, their families, and even the community driving by 
turned out in solidarity and support of our fight for a fair contract.  

After weeks of Republic dragging its feet, it’s time for them to get serious with a 
contract that recognizes the sacrifices and dedication of our dedicated 
steelworkers. Even with a pandemic, our members showed up when the company 
needed them, now it’s Republic’s turn!  

Stay tuned for more information and updates from your USW Bargaining 
Committee.  Make sure you’ve signed up to receive text updates! Text Republic to 
phone number 47486.  

SOLIDARITY! 
 

 

 


